
DISTRICT 11NR. DSO-AS REPORT 

FOR THE MORTH OF MARCH 

2020 

Unfortunately do to the Corona Virus, the U.S.  Coast Guard and the 
Auxiliary, and the Boy Scout America ( Sea Scouts ) has been in shelter 
in place for the month of March 2020. 

There for, there has been no acOvity. 

While the Auxiliary is in shelter in place, I will have a meeOng with the 
AS-staff to come up some kind of plan to get the member of District 
11NR. In involved the Sea Scouts.  

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

Steven Johnson, DSO-AS. 


